
 
Presentation Information 

Presentation Category Miscellaneous 
Presentation Title Active Shooter Preparedness and Response 
Presentation Length 180 Minutes, can be adjusted 
Presentation Objective The presentation will aid the audience in being more 

situationally aware and provide insight on prevention. It will 
provide information on being better prepared to survive and 
deal with an Active Shooter incident. 

Presentation Description Chief Cullen will present on the topic of Active Shooter 
Preparedness, Prevention, Response and Recovery. The 
presentation will address the history of Active Shooters and 
what has been learned by studying incidents over the past 20 
years. He will provide statistics related to Active Shooter 
incidents and talk about actions citizens can take to protect 
themselves. Additionally, the presentation will focus on 
observable behaviors of Active Shooters and what the public 
can do to assist law enforcement in identifying an Active 
Shooter prior to the incident so law enforcement can take a 
proactive and measured response. This presentation will arm 
the audience with the knowledge and insight to be prepared 
for, prevent, and respond to the challenges faced due to an 
Active Shooter incident. 

Speaker Name & Session James A. Cullen, NA Session 243 
Speaker Phone Number 617-633-4850 
Speaker Email jacullen@comcast.net 



Speaker’s Biography James Cullen is a veteran police officer having served full-time 
since 1993 and is the Deputy Chief of the Groton Police 
Department in Groton, Massachusetts. Through the Police 
Executive Fellowship Program, he is also a Task Force Officer 
assigned to the FBI Violence Reduction Unit Active Shooter 
Team. He holds certifications as an Active Shooter Instructor in 
both Law Enforcement and Civilian disciplines. He was a 12-
year member of the North Eastern Massachusetts Law 
Enforcement Council (NEMLEC) Regional Response Team and 
is a graduate of the FBI Crisis Negotiation Course. Chief Cullen 
has earned two Master’s Degrees, one in Criminal Justice 
Administration from Western New England College and the 
second in Leadership from Norwich University. He is a proud 
graduate of the 243rd Session of the FBI National Academy in 
Quantico, Virginia. 
 
Chief Cullen presents at the FBINAA’s ongoing School Shooting 
Prevention Leadership Forum series. Chief Cullen has provided 
training in the Leadership Forums in California, PA, and 
Chicago, IL and is scheduled to present at the 2019 Atlantic 
City, NJ and Boston, MA forums. 

 


